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Orthodox Diocese of Gulu and Eastern Uganda: 
His Grace Bishop Silvester warmly received the 
RDC Omoro District Madam Suzan Akany
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

On Jan. 14, 2019, His Grace Bishop Silvester warmly received the RDC Omoro 
District Madam Suzan Akany who paid him a visit at the Diocese head Office in 
Gulu. The RDC was escorted by the DISO Omoro District Mr.David Aisu and other 
officials from the Civil service. They discussed and shared different ways of working 
together for the good of the community. After, the Bishop prayed and wished to all 
a blessed new year of good service. Present during this meeting were, The 
Secretary General of the Diocese Rev.Fr.Josephat Ojiambo, Dean Gulu Deanery 
Rev. Fr. Francis Ongaya and Secretary Bishop’s Office Mr. Benedict Nyeko.
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